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 Mark Peters will be our speaker at the February 2021 meeting.  He is a graduate of the UConn School of 

Horticultural and had a successful career in the northeast.  Mark and his wife Deirdre moved to south Florida 

where Mark discovered and fell in love with crotons.  Throughout his career, Peters has been a popular 

speaker at garden events, and has been the featured speaker on crotons at Florida Federation Garden Clubs. 

An entertaining and enlightening presenter, the hallmark of his Croton Program is a phenomenal display of 

masses of crotons so he can readily emphasize his talking points, demonstrate the art of air-layering, and 

discuss best practices of croton cultivation. 
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